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Dear Parents, 

It is great to have all our children back in school.  The sound of learning coming from the classrooms is 
something that we have really missed not to mention the sound of the children playing at yard time. The 
children are settling right back into the routine of the school day and are so happy to be with their friends 
again. Thank you all for your co-operation, particularly when dropping and collecting your children to and 
from school. 

 

We have overcome many challenging circumstances yet again this term. I have been impressed by 
everyone’s commitment to our pupils’ education and welfare throughout. A review of our google classroom 
interactions during the recent lockdown just shows the phenomenal amount of work undertaken by teachers, 
SNA’s, the children and you as parents. Our whole school community has demonstrated such a resilience 
and teamwork for which we can be proud. That should give us all great confidence that, by working together, 
we can overcome any challenge. 

 

Children will bring home some books today and tomorrow as a precaution.  We are optimistic about re-
opening for the summer term, and are making a lot of plans, but the situation with public health is still fragile. 

 

We still await dates for our rescheduled Confirmation and as soon as we have this information we will be in 
touch directly.  At the moment, the dates for First Holy Communion still apply but we will have to wait and 
see how and when restrictions begin to lift after the government’s announcement on April 5th.   

 

This Friday, March 26th, our school will close for our Easter Holidays @ 12:30pm.  The aim of the staggered 
closing is to help reduce numbers gathering at collection time. 

Junior Infants and their siblings: 12pm in the basketball court 

Senior Infants and their siblings: 12:10pm in the basketball court 

Only Children 1st Class and Up: 12:20pm (usual exits) 

All other students: 12:30pm (usual exits) 

School will re-open on Monday April 12th.  

 

We hope that you keep safe and well over the break.  

Cáisc Shona Daoibh 

Le gach dea ghuí 

Michael Feeney 

 


